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March 27, 2012 
Town Hall – Board of Selectmen’s Room 
Time: 7:00 pm 
Open Meeting 
 
 
PRESENT:  Chairman Thomas Pilibosian, Vice Chairman Ronald White, Patrick 
Moynihan, Bill Ferguson and Paul Bedigian.  
 
The Chairman called the meeting to order 7:00 p.m.   
 
Town Hall Grant  
 
A motion was made by Mr. Ferguson and seconded by Mr. White to provide a letter of support 
for a grant for repairs to the Northbridge Memorial Town Hall. The motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Moynihan and seconded by Mr. Ferguson to accept the draft letter 
of support for a grant for repairs to the Northbridge Memorial Town Hall written by Mr. 
Pilibosian.  The motion carried unanimously. 
 
New Business 
-Mr. Moynihan brought up that resident Jack Davis talked to him about concerns he had on 
information that has been presented on the previous DPW Facility study.  The board agreed to 
have Mr. Moynihan invite Mr. Davis to the next committee meeting on April 5 to address his 
concerns. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Motion was made by Mr. Ferguson and seconded by Mr. White to adjourn the meeting at 7:20 
p.m.  The motion carried unanimously.  
 
The next meeting of the Committee is scheduled for April 5, 2012 at Northbridge 
Town Hall. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Paul Bedigian, BPCC 


